
January 19, 2015

Dear Friend,

Do you remember growing up as a child and 
receiving a Valentine’s Day Card? Maybe 
it was from one of your classroom friends 
or maybe it was from your parents. Do you 
remember how special it made you feel?

Now imagine what it might feel like to not receive a Valentine’s Day Card from classmates, friends or 
family members. This absence of affection brings feelings of hurt and heartbreak, diminishing a child’s  
self-worth.

Every day we care for boys and girls who come from very difficult situations. Many of them have little 
to no relationship with Mom or Dad while others have endured years of abuse and neglect. This leaves 
each with feelings of emptiness, like they were never loved. 

Matthew was welcomed by the Children’s Home when his mother 
faced economic hardships. With no relationship with his father, 
Matthew felt alone and hopeless. While in our care, we have been 
able to share God’s unconditional love with Matthew, and it’s this 
love that is strengthening his heart, giving him hope and offering 
him a future full of promise. 

Please let Matthew and our other children know they are 
loved! You can share your love with a child and help them 
heal by signing and returning the enclosed Valentine Card!

Continue reading on other side

www.allchildrenfirst.org

Thank you for giving our children 
hope and a future!

51 Children’s Way | Enterprise, FL 32725
386.668.4774  phone | 386.668.4486  fax

The Florida United Methodist Children’s Home is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization. Contributions are tax deductible as prescribed by law.

Dear Friend,
Please mail back the enclosed Valentine’s Day card for a chilId. Just knowing they are loved will mean the world to them. Thank you and God bless you...

Detach here and return the form with your gift

HERE’S MY VALENTINE to let children in need know that I care
YES! I want Florida’s most vulnerable children to know that I care and that God loves them forever.
     Here is my signed Valentine. Please hang it in the Chapel so the children know I care.
      Here is my most generous gift to continue providing love, care, and spiritual guidance to more children in 2015:

Name:______________________________

Address:____________________________

City:_____________ ST:______ Zip:______

______ $50.00
______ $100.00
______ $500.00
______ $________ to help as many children 
as possible

The Florida United Methodist Children’s Home is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization. 
Contributions are tax deductible as prescribed by law. 51 Children’s Way | Enterprise, FL 32725

386.668.4774  phone | 386.668.4486  fax



This year, like in years past, our Chapel team will 
place all of the cards we receive in our Chapel. 
Then they will have the honor of explaining to our 
residents that every card was personally signed 
by someone who loves them and prays for them. 
The impact is truly amazing.

Just place your signed Valentine card 
(along with your gift and completed form on 
the back of this letter) in the envelope provided 
and drop it in the mail.  We will make sure 
all cards are placed in the chapel for all the 
children to see!

Even though many of our children will not hear from their Mom or Dad this Valentine’s Day, please let 
them hear from you…so they know they are loved.

Thank you and God Bless!

Becky Dotson
President & CEO

Florida Department of Agriculture Consumer Services Registration #CH1628: 
A COPY OF OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER 

SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL FREE 800.435.7352 WITHIN THE STATE. REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL OR 
RECOMMENDATION FROM THE STATE.

Pursuant to Section 286.26, Florida Statutes, any disabled person wishing to access services who may be in need of special assistance 
should contact diana.griffin@fumch.org at least 48 hours in advance of the service or meeting. If you are hearing or speech impaired, 

please call FUMCH at (386) 668-4850 (TTY) or the Florida Relay Service at (800) 955-8771 (TDD).

The Florida United Methodist Children’s Home does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, creed, national
origin, sex, religion, age, disability, veteran status, marital status, or any other status protected by law. 

The Florida United Methodist Children’s Home is an equal opportunity employer.

Detach here and return the form with your gift

m I/We wish to learn more about the latest program updates, and how 
to get involved in its continued success.

m This gesture of support is made

To donate online please visit  
www.allchildrenfirst.org  and click 
on the red Donate button. Scan me with your  

smart phone

m In Honor Of:      m In Memory Of: 

Name ____________________________________________________

Please Acknowledge_ _______________________________________

Relationship Of Acknowledgee

_________________________________________________________ 

Address___________________________________________________

City_____________________ State_____ Zip_ ___________________

Gift Of $_________________

METHOD OF PAYMENT (check the appropriate circles)

m Check or Money Order (payable to the Florida United Methodist Children's Home)

m Please charge my: m Visa m MasterCard m AMEX

Card#_______________________________________________

CCV#___________________________Exp___ /___

Amount $_ __________________________________________  

Name on card________________________________________

Signature(required)_ __________________________________

Phone #_____________________________________________

Church to receive credit:

___________________________________________________

m I wish to give this gift and all future gifts anonymously.     
I do not want my name to appear in any publications Thank you in advance for your tax-deductible gift.

EASY ONE STOP LINK TO ALL OF 
OUR PROGRAMS & SERVICES

Visit our 
new website

allchildrenfirst.org 


